Friends of EverBloom

Board of Directors
Meeting Notes

Friends of EverBloom’s mission is to positively contribute to the overall health and function of Lake Bloomington and Evergreen Lake and their associated watersheds while using enhancement, restoration and protection of fish and aquatic species, sustainability plans for these ecosystems and associated watersheds, and enhanced public awareness of conservation issues surrounding these lakes as guiding principles.

The Board of Director’s met on February 28, 2013.  The members present were Terry Brown, Jerry Martoglio, Mike Garthaus, Chuck McGuire, and Jackie Kraft.  The minutes of the last board meeting were approved as printed without corrections.  

The board members had general discussions regarding project ideas, committee establishment, outreach for the chapter, motions to be made at the general meeting, and agenda items for the next general membership meeting.  Jerry Martoglio moved that the board of directors accept and approve the draft By-Laws of the Friends of EverBloom, an Illinois not-for-profit corporation, for use by said corporation and its Board of Directors, PROVIDED that the draft By-Laws be reviewed by a By-Laws Review Committee to be appointed by the Board of Directors and presented with any necessary changes for approval at the Annual Meeting to be held in November, 2013.  The motion was adopted. The president selected Bill Hancock as the habitat committee chair.  
The next Board of Directors meeting was set for March 13th at 10 a.m. at the office of Wired2Fish.com.  The meeting was adjourned at 11:31 a.m.  


Mike Garthaus

